
2025 Tony Spano Memorial Youth Scholarship Tournament

Rules and Instructions for League Secretaries:

● This event will run from January 12th until January 25th, 2025.

● League secretaries will be responsible for filling out the tournament entry sheets with the

three-game, scratch series that bowlers entered into the event scored on tournament

days.

● There will be both a men’s and women’s division.

● This will be a handicapped tournament at 90% of the bowlers average, and 220.

○ Current league average will be used to calculate handicap

● Bowl-offs will not be allowed to count as an eligible tournament score.

● The entry fee for this event will be $5.00 per entry, with $3.00 going toward the prize

fund and $2.00 going towards our local youth scholarship fund, to help further the

education for our local youth bowlers.

● Bowlers will be allowed to enter as many times as they wish in the respective leagues

they participate in.

● Substitute bowlers will be allowed to enter this event.

● A bowler's highest three game score with handicap will count for their final result.

● The payout ratio for this event will be 1:5.

● Once league secretaries have their nightly scores filled into the entry sheet, you may

email results to tournamentslcta@gmail.com.

● Tournament money should be kept with you, and given to either LCTA Tournament

Directors Ben Lapointe and Roni Shephard, or Association Manager Dara Sinclair.

● Thank you for your support of the LCTA youth!!

● Good luck and good bowling.
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